
 

 

 

  

Prince George's County, Maryland 

Inter-Office Memorandum 

Office of Law 

 
 

LEGISLATIVE COMMENT 

 

  

DATE:                June 30, 2025 

  

TO:   Colette R. Gresham, Acting Council Administrator 

 

THRU:  Anthony D. Jones, County Attorney 

 

FROM:                Terry L. Bell, Associate County Attorney  

  

RE:   CR-080-2025 

 

 The Office of Law has reviewed the above referenced resolution to be introduced on June 

30, 2025, and finds it to be in proper legislative form.  The Office of Law sees no legal impediment 

to its adoption.  

 

  

 

 

 
  


